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Hello Glen Haven Families! 

This month the fourth graders got to join the SCB classes in art.  They were working on representations of Van Gogh’s 

“Lilypads” and “Starry Night”.  The 4th-grade students are becoming experts on knowing when and how to help and when to let 

the students in SCB attempt things on their own. The amount of genuine love from all of the kids in the room is a sight to see.  

 

Sarah McKinley,  Brittany Petty, Blake Keats, Liz Bowen, & MaryJo Stolte 

 

 

 

 

It teaches us empathy which means we 

learn how to understand how the other 

kids feel.  

- Darian  

 

 

Today made me feel amazing because it 

was a lot of fun. It is good to have the 4th 

graders help them. 

- Jamison 
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I really liked dancing at the end with 

Savior.  He didn’t want to dance at first 

but then he didn’t want us to leave  

- Marleyaa 

 

 

At the end, we were dancing in the circle 

and he was having fun too.  

- Morgan 
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It is important for the kids in SCB so they 

know that we are their friends and we 

can look out for them and help them.  We 

have to cherish this opportunity 

because it is a once in a lifetime 

experience.  

- Jonathan 

 

 

 

 

It is important for the 4th graders 

because it helps us learn more about 

the kids in SCB and how we can help 

them.  

- Camryn  
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Today was pretty fun when we got to 

help them paint in art class.  It made me 

feel happy to help. It lets the kids with 

disabilities bond with kids that they don’t 

get to see a lot 

- Faith 

 

 

 

 

 


